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Recent News Background Contact 

Light Commercial Fleet and Mobile 
Library fleet 

Work is continuing on the future plans for 

the maintenance and financing of the 

organisations Light Commercial Fleet and 

Mobile Library fleet. Whilst progress was 

being made as part of the Fleet Review on 

this work, it is essential that this is paused 

and re-aligned with plans for the wider 

organisation as identified in the Adaption 

and Renewal Programme and a new 

Council Business Plan. It is recognised that 

the future provision of the Mobile Library 

Service, and any associated fleet 

requirements, needs to align with the wider 

approach to library provision. As such, it is 

expected that more detailed plans for the 

light commercial fleet and the Mobile 

Library fleet will be brought back to 

committee by June 2021 at the latest. 

Scott Millar, Fleet & Workshops 

Manager 

scott.millar@edinburgh.gov.uk 

Tel: 0131 347 1902 

The City of Edinburgh Council 

Charitable Trusts – Report to Those 

Charged with Governance on the 

2019/20 Audit 

Following concerns raised by members at 

the last meeting, the Executive Director of 

Resources instructed a review of the 

Council’s position with Charitable trusts and 

in particular the role of trustees. The initial 

stage of this review has identified the need 

for best practice guidance to be provided to 

be able to test the Council’s arrangements. 

This work has now been included in the 

review of the Council’s ALEOs and will 

include an analysis of the Council’s 

oversight and scrutiny of trusts, training for 

trustees and registration of interests. An 

update will be provided in early 2021. 

Gavin King, Democracy, Governance 

and Resilience Senior Manager, 

Gavin.King@edinburgh.gov.uk 

Tel: 0131 529 4239 

Forthcoming activities: 

mailto:scott.millar@edinburgh.gov.uk
mailto:Gavin.King@edinburgh.gov.uk
mailto:Gavin.King@edinburgh.gov.uk

